
October,2022 

Dear Sir, Madam 

 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your 

visit to our stand at TOKYO PACK 2022.  

As you know, we are Japanese plastic material manufacturer. 

We would have our wishes fulfilled if you had significant 

interests in our exhibition. Please do not hesitate contact us 

if you require further information.  

We would like to continue to cooperate with your esteemed 

company to keep mutual benefits.  

We look forward to seeing you again. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Idemitsu Unitech Co.,Ltd. 

President 

Shigeki Morofuji 


